
    Iowa Mississippi River Parkway Commission  
Conference call  

                                 10:00 p.m. May 4, 2021             
    800-509-6344.   Passcode.  5778996                            

 
 
 

Statement: The members of the Iowa Mississippi River Parkway Commission 
Foundation is holding this meeting by electronic means pursuant to the provisions 
of the Iowa Open Meetings Law, Section 21.8, Code of Iowa. The meeting is being 
held by conference call originating from the F&M Bank and Trust, Burlington, Iowa.  
The public can call in from a remote location and join by conference call.  Public 
notice of the meeting has been issued in accordance with Iowa Code Section 21.4 
 
 
MRPC Call to order and roll call by Martin Graber, Chair 
 
Present:  Lisa Walsh, Paula Meyer, Jenna Pollock, and Ann Geiger 
 
Absent: Jared McGovern, Jay Schweitzer, Jim Janett, and Jane Regan 
 
Technical Advisors: Emily Whalen,    
 
Others:  Paul Carroll, Muscatine Button Museum 
                             

  Discussion and final approval of annual budget 
  

Currently we have $8,100 left in the budget.  Geiger said she just submitted $280 in 
billing which needs to be subtracted from that.   
 
Meyer said it would be $900 for paper boards for any location in Iowa from LeMar 
Advertising.  So far the three ads approved in February, and Meyer would inquire as to 
what areas they have available.  Graber asked if Meyer and Walsh would research that.   
 
Geiger moved to do 4 paper bill boards for the month of June.  Seconded by Walsh.  
Motion carried.  That is $3,600. 
 
Motion raise the radio ad budget to by Graber, to an additional $4,000.  Second by 
Walsh.  Motion carried.  
 
Carroll will get more information regarding the Zebulon Pike project for the next 
meeting and discuss some project goals, discuss the material in the Young House, and 
set the annual budget.   
   
The next meeting will be July 19.   
 
Adjourn 


